
 

Dr Kate Burnett requests the 
pleasure of your company on 
Friday 24th January to launch 

the Mayo MMSC. 

 
Welcome to the “MAYO MMSC” at Salford Royal NHS Foundation 

Trust! 

 

LAUNCH EVENT ON FRI 24TH JANUARY 2014 

UNIVERSITY PLACE, OXFORD ROAD 

FOLLOWED BY FOOD & DRINK RECEPTION 

RSVP:  VIA HUB 
(HTTP://WWW.MEDSTUDENTS.MANCHESTER.AC.UK) 

Manchester Medical Student Communities consist of approx 25 students from each year, 
their academic advisors, a Student Lead, and an MMSC Champion.  The aim of the 
community is to provide a secure, positive and friendly environment, which will allow the 
development of meaningful professional relationships within a group of fellow students, 
academic and clinical staff.   

The evening will include a guest speaker to tell you about practising medicine locally, quiz 
games, networking and food. This is your chance to get to know your MMSC 

Please wear at least one thing purple for the evening. If you look on the SRFT map you will 
see that Mayo is purple...  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION 
 


